
 
 

Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board Agenda 17 March 2010 

14. APPLICATION TO THE HAGLEY/FERRYMEAD COMMUNITY BOARD 2009/10 DISCRETIONARY 
RESPONSE FUND – ANZAC WREATHS 

 
General Manager responsible: General Manager, Regulation and Democracy Services, DDI 941 8462 
Officer responsible: Democracy Services Unit Manager 
Author: Jo Daly, Community Board Adviser 

 
 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 1. The purpose of this report is to seek approval for a funding application to the Hagley/Ferrymead 

Community Board 2009/10 Discretionary Response Fund for the purchase of two ANZAC Day 
Wreaths.  

 
 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

2. For a number of years the Community Board chosen to purchase two wreaths to be laid by 
Board Members on ANZAC memorials, one in Sumner and one in Heathcote.  The cost of each 
wreath in 2009 was $100. 

 
 FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
 Do the Recommendations of this Report Align with 2009-19 LTCCP budgets?  
 
 3. Yes.  There are no financial implications outside existing budgets.  
 
 4. At the time of writing this report there is an unallocated balance of $44,461 in the Board’s 

Discretionary Response Fund. 
  
 LEGAL CONSIDERATIONS 

 
Have you considered the legal implications of the issue under consideration?  

 
 5. Yes, there are none. 
 
 ALIGNMENT WITH LTCCP AND ACTIVITY MANAGEMENT PLANS 
 

Do the recommendations of this report support a level of service or project in the 2009-19 
LTCCP? 

 
 6. Yes.  The Board’s discretionary funding is part of the Community Grants schemes on page 176 

of the 2009-19 LTCCP. 
 
 ALIGNMENT WITH STRATEGIES 
 
 Do the recommendations align with the Council’s strategies? 
 
 7. The recommendation in this report aligns with the Strengthening Communities Strategy. 
 
 8. The recommendation also specifically aligns with the Community Board objective:  

Acknowledge diversity and support measures for a vibrant, inclusive and strong communities. 
 

 CONSULTATION FULFILMENT 
 
 9. Not required. 
 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board approve $200 from the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board 

2009/10 Discretionary Response Fund for the purchase of two ANZAC Wreaths. 
 
 CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the staff recommendation be adopted. 




